
Council – 30 November 2023 

 
5.1 QUESTION FROM MARK MORGAN OF KESWICK GARDENS, RUISLIP TO THE 

CABINET MEMBER FOR RESIDENTS’ SERVICES - COUNCILLOR LAVERY: 
 

Ruislip Woods Trust would like to thank and congratulate the Woodland Officer for 
Ruislip Woods - an invaluable National Nature Reserve right here in Hillingdon - on 
their retirement after 20 years of service. 
 

Can the Cabinet member advise of the succession plan in place for this role to 
ensure the high standard of management of Ruislip Woods is continued in the short 
and long term? 
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